
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The Capital Improvements Advisory Committee (CIAC) meeting to be held, August 
15, 2019, has been CANCELLED due to lack of receiving consultant report.

The next CIAC meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 19, 2019, at 1:30pm, at 
the Utilities Center, 680 N. Motel Blvd., Las Cruces, NM 88007, in conference room 218.

If you need an accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in this event, please 
contact us 72-hours before this event at 528-3511/V or 528-3541/TTY. The City of Las Cruces does 
not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, religion, age, or disability in employment or the provision of services.

Posted: 08/09/19 

http://www.las-cruces.org/b3f08f71-ac37-42a8-b3a0-2a41d71de8b9



